John R. Kasich, Governor Mary Taylor, Lt. Governor/Director DATE: 11/30/2012 11:24 AM

50 West Town Street Third Floor – Suite 300 Columbus, OH 43215-4186 (614) 644-2658 www.insurance.ohio.gov

MEMORANDUM

To: Todd Colquitt

Office of the Lt. Governor, Mary Taylor

From: Tina L. Chubb

Rule Administrator

Date: November 26, 2012

Re: 2012 Five year rule review package

I am in receipt of your November 21, 2012 memo recommending that the Ohio Department of Insurance (ODI) proceed with its filing of the 2012 five year rule review package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review, Legislative Service Commission and Secretary of State.

I understand that ODI has addressed your office's recommendations and that no further response is required.

If I can be of further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Consumer Hotline: 1-800-686-1526 Fraud Hotline: 1-800-686-1527 OSHIIP Hotline: 1-800-686-1578

AMR p(98839) pa(168526) d: (398836) TDD Line: (614) 644-3745 (Printed in house) print date: (09/25/2025 4:40 PM